
Information for Math and Reading SRBI Students: 
 
From Mrs. O’Connor: Math students should spend at least 15 minutes each 
day on Prodigy:  ​https://www.prodigygame.com/ 
 
Your user name and password should have been in your Friday folder.  If 
you didn’t receive that information, you can email Mrs. O’Connor for your 
log-in data. 
 
 
From Mrs. Faulkenberry:  
Your user name and password were included in your Friday folder for this 
site:  ​https://www.ixl.com/ela/​ . If you were absent on Friday, Mrs. 
Faulkenberry has posted your username and password on Classroom. 
When you go to ixl, you can choose a topic or you can choose the real-time 
diagnostic.  Plan to spend at least 15 minutes on this site each day.  
 
Reading students should check Google classroom.  Your log-in information 
for ​ReadWorks​ is there and you can choose from a variety of article-a-day 
topics.   Also included on classroom is log-in information for ​Readtheory​ . 
For Readtheory, you will be adding points to your score by reading the 
passages that are pre-selected.  Happy reading! 
 
 

https://www.prodigygame.com/
https://www.ixl.com/ela/
https://www.readworks.org/student-authentication?url=%2Fstudent
https://readtheory.org/

